

Read the passage and answer the questions below:

AMELIA EARHART

Amelia Mary Earhart was born in 1897 in Kansas, a state located in the Midwestern United States. She showed an early aptitude for science and sports at school. After finishing school, she worked as a nurse for the Red Cross where she got to know many of the wounded pilots and came to admire aviation. Earhart enrolled in medical studies at Columbia University, but quit after one year and soon started taking flying lessons. In 1928 she became the first woman to fly across the Atlantic Ocean and the first person to fly over both the Atlantic and Pacific. She set many other records and wrote best-selling books about her flying experiences. She also contributed to the formation of *The Ninety-Nines*, an organization for female pilots, gave advice to women on careers and helped inspire others. In 1937, she mysteriously disappeared during a flight. Even today, her life and career remain fascinating to many people.

1. Where and when was Amelia Mary Earhart born?

.....

2. What did she show at school?

.....

3. How did she come to admire aviation?

.....

4. Did she finish her university education?

.....

5. Did she become the first woman to fly across the Atlantic in 1937?

.....

Fill in each blank with one suitable word or phrase:

As a member of the United Nations, Viet Nam is becoming (1) _____ active in global events . Since 2014, Viet Nam has (2) _____ hundreds of military officers and staff to join the UN peacekeeping activities in the Central African Republic, South Sudan and the Department of Peacekeeping Operations at the United Nations Headquarters in New York, USA. Through peacekeeping activities, Viet Nam (3) _____ helped achieve peace in the global community. (4) _____ addition, this duty has been an opportunity for Viet Nam to promote its image as well as (5) _____ values to the world.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-------------|--------------|---------------|
| 1. A. less | B. many | C. better | D. more |
| 2. A. sent | B. given | C. bought | D. reminded |
| 3. A. has | B. have | C. is | D. are |
| 4. A. From | B. On | C. In | D. With |
| 5. A. culture | B. cultural | C. culturist | D. culturally |